
 
 
 
 
 
 

Registering for the AP Exam(s) 

Dear LHS Students and Parents/Guardians, 

You are receiving this letter to inform you of the new update to the AP Exam 

Registration process that will take place this coming fall 2019.    

The Advanced Placement Exams for 2020 will be administered from May 4th – May 15th.  

Students who qualify by successfully attaining the required prerequisites as outlined in the 

course of studies catalog may take Advanced Placement Courses. If a qualified student elects one 

or more advanced placement courses, it presupposes an agreement and commitment by the 

student to take the Advanced Placement Exams that are given annually in May.  All AP students 

will be required to register and pay for their own AP Exam in the fall of 2019.  The cost of an 

Advanced Placement Exam for the 2019-2020 school year will be $94.00 per exam.  Students 

that qualify for a fee reduction waiver (based on financial criteria set by the College Board) will 

have a reduced price of no more than $53 per exam.  Applications for fee reduction waivers are 

available through the College and Career Center at Lowell High School, and will be handed out 

as part of the registration process in October.     

Failure to meet the financial obligation and /or failure to take the Advanced Placement 

Exam shall result in the removal of the AP course designation from the student’s transcript. A 

student in good standing with extenuating circumstances can apply for consideration for a waiver 

of this requirement with medical documentation. 

Any issues with payment please see Mr. Smith in room 116 to discuss payment plan 

options.  Further information for the AP Exam(s) will be announced in your AP class(s) once 

school starts in the fall.  In the meantime please contact Mr. Smith with any questions or 

concerns you have.  We hope you have a wonderful and relaxing summer!  

Best Regards,                                                                                                                                                    

Mr. Smith, AP Coordinator                                                                                                                                                                                                   

College & Career Center, Room 116                                                                                                     

aribaudo-smith@lowell.k12.ma.us  

(978) 275-6306 

“Always aim for the moon, even if you miss, you will land among the stars.” 
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